
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Lower 4W – origami in form time 

 

With an origami craze sweeping the form, Ben, Edward and Tom volunteered to show us all 

how to make an frog in form time this week.  There was a fair amount of friendly competition, 

as well as a good deal of frustration given our folding didn’t necessarily turn out exactly how 

we wanted! Still, the boys were incredibly patient and managed not to lose their temper with 

our lack of skill. 

The photo below shows the winner and the loser, I won’t reveal which one was mine! 

A huge thank you to Ben, Edward and Tom as we had a highly enjoyable 20 minutes, even if 

our results were somewhat varied! 

 

Mr Martin Davison 


